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Deana M. Bennett

From: Nick Weeks <NWeeks@matadorresources.com>

Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 7:01 AM

To: Prewett, Travis H. (MRO)

Subject: [External] RE: Atreides Well Proposal

Beware of links/attachments.
Travis,

To save time, I am okay on the email proposals in this case. How do you want to handle the hearing? I am circulating
the proposals but don’t think we will have a response back before the 2/7 hearing date. If there are other parties you
are force pooling, would you prefer to drop MRC from the list of force pooled parties and proceed on the 2/7 docket or
continue the hearing because of the notice issue?

Thanks,

Nicholas Weeks
Landman
Matador Resources Company
5400 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1500
Dallas, TX 75240
Direct: (972) 371-5481
Fax: (214) 866-4981
Email: nweeks@matadorresources.com

From: Prewett, Travis H. (MRO) [mailto:thprewett@marathonoil.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 3:38 PM
To: Nick Weeks <NWeeks@matadorresources.com>
Subject: Atreides Well Proposal

**EXTERNAL EMAIL**

Nick,
I am glad we spoke yesterday, our Title Opinion and Ownership Report had failed to portray Matador’s CDC held the
leases we had noted as expired, therefore we had not proposed these wells to you. Please see the attached letter and
AFEs, if it makes no difference to you I’d prefer to save time and not mail out physical copies to you. I will follow back up
with you for the JOA, wherein you have requested that the initial well be spud by March 1, 2020.

Regards,

Travis H. Prewett, CPL
Sr. Land Professional – Permian

Office: (713) 296 - 3696
Cell: (713) 305 - 0604
5555 San Felipe St., Houston, TX 77056
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This transmission is strictly confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not disclose, print, copy or disseminate this
information. If you have received this in error, please reply and notify the sender (only) and delete the message. Unauthorized interception of this e-mail
is a violation of federal criminal law. This communication does not reflect an intention by the sender or the sender's client or principal to conduct a
transaction or make any agreement by electronic means. Nothing contained in this message or in any attachment shall satisfy the requirements for a
writing, and nothing contained herein shall constitute a contract or electronic signature under the Electronic Signatures in Global and National
Commerce Act, any version of the Uniform Electronic Transactions Act or any other statute governing electronic transactions.




































































